
 
 
 
 

 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

DATE:    June 20, 2007 
 
CONTACT:   Lt. Meg Ross, PIO 
     (813) 974-2451 
 
SUBJECT:    Bomb Threat  
 
LOCATION:   Cooper Hall 
 
The University Police is responding to a report of a bomb threat in Cooper 
Hall. 
 
As part of the ongoing investigation, the determination was made to close 
Cooper Hall.  Based on the totality of the circumstances and information 
available, this decision was made with the safety and security of the 
university community as our paramount concern. 
 
This is an ongoing investigation and no further information is available at 
this time. 
 
 


